
I am pleased to announce the promotion of Jason Maciejewski to President of Val-Matic.  Jason has 
been with the company for 14 years and in that time progressed through the sales department in 
various roles to his most recent role as Senior Vice President of Sales.  Jason has quickly established 
himself at Val-Matic, A.Y. McDonald Industries, and across the water and wastewater industry as a 
true professional with great knowledge of our products and their applications in the fi eld. He has been 
a successful leader in the company his entire career so I’m confi dent in Jason’s ability to promote both 
a people and customer focused environment. 

Please join me in congratulating Jason on his new leadership position at Val-Matic!

Rob McDonald
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